
 

 

    

Haitians Healing Haitians 

 

Port-au-Print Project Update  
 

• The doors of HBLM remain open through the on-going difficulties of 
civil unrest and gang violence.  Staff is providing 24 / 7 health care 
to men, women, and children in dire need and serving ~500 
monthly. 

 
• Through the generosity of the Franciscan 

Sisters of Chicago, a new vehicle is providing 
reliable transportation for patients and staff.  

 
The portable x-ray machine, 
funded through 2023 Birdies for Charity, is in transit 
to HBLM and will enable on-site imaging making it 
easier and safer for patients to diagnose and receive 
treatment.  
 

• Recent events – From Broadway to the Met! Concert, Autumn’s 
Palette, Craft Festival & Marketplace, Fall Appeal, and Winter White 
Party – helped to raise awareness of the MATH mission in Haiti, as 
well as to generate funds to support our projects. 

 
 
 
 

  Upcoming Events 
 

 
Your Donation to MATH  

via the Birdies for Charity link increases by 15% 
https://partnerhq.com/public/events/2024-travelers-

championship-birdies-for-charity/organization_partnerships/3623 
Deadline 23 Jun 2024 06:00 pm 

 
 
 

 

 
 

Saturday – Sunday, 16 – 17 Nov 2024 
St. Peter Claver Parish Hall, 47 Pleasant St, West Hartford, CT 

 
Thank you for doing the MATH! 

Your generosity sustains the efforts and 
hope of our partners in Haiti. 
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